
Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Camden Council. 

13 July 2014 16:13 
Planning 
Rea, nick (Councillor) 
Planning application 2014/4040/P 

I asn writing from the F Residents Assoeiatissn in Foost e Gree 
consultation about De plannsi sg appi ieation for 99 I indwych Road. 

The FRA has no objection to residents exte 
extensions. From the drawings provided with t 
We urge that sucks ass extension is in keeping wi 
areisiteennee dating from the late I9111 century. 

ginfo@fordwych uk> 

esponse Ins the 

the design (Ms 
einng used 

As this address has been subject to complaints in the past ahonst ranhbish and insuffie iesstb 
garden, we would like to request that - indite applications is' appnxnved -m i s  aeeoanpanniedb 
agreement signed by the applicant, which requires: 

• the provision o f  adequate rubbish bins and recycling bins to cope with the waste produced by all 
residents living al this address; 

• a commitment to providing adequate space for such bins in the front gardens 

• a commitment to maintaining a clean and well maintained area for waste and recycling hits, in Hne 
with environmental health legislation. 

Best wishes, 

lames gad 
(Chair, Fordwych Residents Association) 



Genial. Matthias 

Dear Hrs. 

I write to support the views on the abereementioned planning application expressed in the s p a  0117 lubg 
2014 hem the Fordwych Residents Association Melow). which was lonvarned 'one  by • neighbour. Pe 
explained, it is especially !rancher.0 that the planned extensions not deina horn Me chancier of the 
road. 

John Humphreys 
Merman,. 103 Fordwych Road Ltd 

From: inloplordwych.org.us 
To: Manningehamden.gontik 
CC Ilkitrea#camdendouuk 
Subject Planning application 20144040/P 
Dote: few. 17 MI 2014 16.1.2.59 .0100 

Dear 

I am writing train the Pordwych Residents Annexation in Per l in Green ward In reSpOnse io the 
consultation about the planning application for 99 rordwych Road. 

The MA has no objection to raldents extending their properties but is interested In the design at Such 
extensions. From the drawings provided with the appikation. It is not clear what matelials are being used. 
We urge that such an emension is in keeping with the character and setting el a street with a distinctive 
architecture dating from the late Igth century. 

As this address has been subject to complaints in the past about rubbish and Insufficient bins in the front 
garden- we would Ike to request that • If the Mink-Mon is approved It is accompanied by a legal 
agreement signed by die amilicant, which requires 

• the provision of adequate rubbish bins and recycling bins to cope with the waste produced by all 
reihients M r s  at this address; 

• • commitment to pito:Wing adequate space for such bins in the front garden: 
• • commitment to maintaining a clean and well maintained wee for wane and recycling tens, In line 

with environmental health legislation. 

Rest MOWS. 

Jamei Earl 



(Chair. Forth/van Residents Association) 


